
















The Forth Focus 
 
 

 

 

A HUGE THANK YOU TO EVERYONE AT FORTH 
PRIMARY FOR HELPING TO MAKE THIS HAPPEN. 

 
In particular, a special thanks goes to: 

Our competition winners for their creativity and imagination in 
designing our name, slogan and logo. 

The Nursery children for their wonderful winter pictures. 

P1 and their amazing adverts. 

P1/2 and their super slime instructions. 

P2/3 for designing our newspaper front cover. 

P3/4 and their yummy hot chocolate recipe. 

P4/5 and their sensational snow scene settings. 

P6 for their hilarious comic strips. 

P7 and their outstanding poems.  

And of course, all of the amazing teachers, support staff and office 
staff who have helped to bring it all together.  

 

We hope you enjoy our newspaper, and have a very merry Christmas!  

Love to Learn 


